
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Andrew Mandyam 
Director Regulatory Affairs 
and Financial Performance 
 

tel 416-495-5499 
fax 416-495-6072 
EGDRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Distribution  
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

September 28, 2015 
 
VIA RESS, EMAIL and COURIER 
 
Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”)  
    2016 Rate Adjustment Application (“Application”) 
    Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File Number EB-2015-0114                                         
 
Further to Enbridge’s letter and Application dated August 31, 2015, enclosed please find 
two copies of Enbridge's Application and Evidence for an Order or Orders approving or 
fixing just and reasonable rates for the sales, distribution, transmission and storage of 
gas commencing January 1, 2016.  
  
The Application and Evidence has been filed through the Board’s Regulatory Electronic 
Submission System and will be available on the Enbridge website at:   
www.enbridgegas.com/ratecase. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed] 
 
Andrew Mandyam 
Director, Regulatory Affairs and Financial Performance 
 
 
cc:  Mr. D. Stevens, Aird & Berlis LLP (via email) 
    All Interested Parties EB-2014-0276 (via email) 


